
 

 

 

 

 

 

Fall Public Meeting 

Urban Runoff and Watershed Education 
 

Thursday November 2, 2017 

at the 

Fogelman Executive Conference Center 

330 Innovation Drive Memphis, TN 38152 

6-7 pm 
Parking will be paid for all attendees if they use the Fogelman Parking Garage 

Please RSVP by emailing stormwater@memphisTN.gov  by October 30th                                                                                               

 

 

Special student speaker Leticia Rosas 

from Wooddale High School ! 
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